
Dear Collegiate Academy families, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an amazing once in a lifetime opportunity for your student 
to travel with me to Peru in summer 2023! 
 
This opportunity is available for current 9th and 10th grade Collegiate Academy students.   
 
We will be talking about all of the above and more at our zoom informational meeting on 
December 8th at 6PM. Please join our meeting to hear all the details including the 
itinerary, dates, and cost of this trip. The meeting will also mark the official opening of 
enrollment! 
 
Please navigate here https://bit.ly/3BT2FkW or scan the QR code to RSVP for the 
meeting  ASAP to confirm your status. There are limited spots on this tour, so we would 
love to have you attend this meeting to learn more about this exciting opportunity! 

 
 
Gracias, 
 
Phillip Powell 
NPCA Spanish 
 

https://bit.ly/3BT2FkW

